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On February 2, the West region hosted the second annual Glimpse of a Blessed Life weekend retreat at 

the Bay Area Family Church for 100 young Unificationists seeking to hear testimonies about Blessed life. 

The hope of the staff was to bridge the gap between the ideals and the realities of married life through 

personal testimonies from Blessed couples. The couples shared raw and honest experiences on a variety 

of topics, such as breaking concepts about the Blessing, relationships with in-laws, faith practices, 

identity shifts, the importance of communication, and more. 

 

Through panels and discussions, participants were able to broaden their perspectives and walk away with 

a clearer vision of the Blessing. The experience gave many people hope for the future, empowerment in 

their search for a match, and helped them figure out their next steps. 
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